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Dear NFB Representatives,


 





On behalf of the York College STAR Program, thank you for participating in our Disability Awareness Fair and helping to make it a success! 








Thanks to your efforts, we were able to raise awareness and foster inclusion of people with disabilities at York College.  The campus-community became well informed about the programs and services offered by your agency.  In addition, the Star Program acquired valuable resources that will greatly benefit our students.   We greatly appreciate your involvement.








Thank you for the time and dedication you gave to this event.  We look forward to working with you again.








Sincerely,





Paola Veras


 


Paola Veras, LMSW


Coordinator











































































































